
 

 

 

 

Update: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber  
 

A Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber was held on 28 January 2022 and the following matter was 

discussed: 

 

Departmental policies amendments 

The employer tabled the following Policies for consultation: 

 

• Employment and Equity Policy 

• PMDS Policy 

• Job Evaluation Policy 

• Leave Policy 

• Overtime Policy 

• Recruitment and Selection Policy 

• Resettlement Policy 

• Retention Policy 

• Sexual Harassment Policy 

• Acting Appointment Policy 

 

The PSA notes the tabling of these policies and requests members to send their inputs to 

Dumo@gcis.gov.za or Aubrey.Mabotsa@psa.co.za by no later than 4 February 2022. The Policy Task 

Team meeting is scheduled for 15 February 2022. Members will be informed of developments. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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